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January l8,2019 

Mr. Mike Molina 
Chairman 
Governance, Ethics, and Transparency Committee . 
County of Maui 	 5 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Maui, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Chairman Molina: 

Re: GET-1(6), Confirmation of David Goode 

It is an honor to write this letter of support for Mr. David Goode. 

• I have known Mr. Goode since September, 2014, when I was appointed 
Chief of Police. 

• Mr. Goode works collaboratively with stakeholders within the community 
and other departments in the County to achieve a common goal through 
teamwork. 

• He is being proactive servicing our community while providing a humble, 
sensitive leadership style to engage his staff and the public. 

• He provides an open and honest communication between his department 
and the community; thus creating trust by demonstrating the "Spirit of 
Aloha." 

The cooperation, leadership, and capabilities of Mr. Goode are beneficial to the County 
of Maui and its people, and he should be confirmed as Director of Public Works. 

Sincerely, 

TIVOLI S. VUMU 
Chief of Pce 


